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January 16, 2018 

 

Dear Applicants: 

 

Thank you for your application to NC State University! We are pleased to be able to invite you 

to participate in NC State’s Candidate Assessment Day on Saturday, January 20, 2018, from 

8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Your participation in Candidate Assessment Day is a mandatory step in 

the admissions process. 

Please plan to arrive by 8:00 a.m. Registration will begin at 8:00 a.m. and the Candidate 

Assessment Day activities will begin promptly at 8:30 a.m. If time allows, you can complete the 

Video Booth Activity prior to 8:30 a.m. Otherwise, you can complete this activity another time 

during the day. 

 

Candidate Assessment Day will be held in Cary at Apex High School (future school name: Green 

Level High School), 7600 Roberts Road, Cary, NC 27519.   

 

 
Preparation for Candidate Assessment Day 

Please do the following tasks before you arrive on January 20, 2018: 

1. RSVP confirming that you plan to attend the mandatory Candidate Assessment Day by 

emailing Dianne Griffiths no later than January 18th at: degriffi@ncsu.edu 

 

2. Watch this short video of teaching at: http://vimeo.com/8278515   

 

3. Create a Google Account if you do not already have one. At Candidate Assessment Day, you 

will create a Google Folder where you will place your completed work. 

  

 

Items You Need to Bring  
 

1. A laptop.  

 

2. A snack (especially if you have dietary restrictions or food allergies). 

 

3. A light jacket or dress in layers because the rooms may be cold. 

 

4. Notepad and a pen. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at 8:00 am on January 20, 2018! 

For any inquiries, please contact: 

Dr. Lesley Wirt, NELA Associate Director (lesley_wirt@ncsu.edu). 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/7600+Roberts+Rd,+Cary,+NC+27519/@35.7712734,-78.9021818,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x89acece9f2557355:0x6e38c6c226b12a4e!8m2!3d35.7712734!4d-78.8999931
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